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Wendy Farley-Campbell

From: larry beveridge <larrybeveridge1@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 24, 2017 9:58 PM
To: Wendy Farley-Campbell
Subject: helping hands coalition question

Dear Wendy, 

     By no means am I as aturned to events as my wife Jacquie, but I have some perientent question. As a  from a 
former law enforcement officer I have always looked under rocks for answers.   Why do the proposed 
applicants want to do what they are applying for ,and  Immediately the answer is for the good of people, but is 
it?, Has the police department evaluated the qualification of those proposing to feed the needy as to for their 
qualifications.   Where does the money come from to purchase the food and if by contributions who is the 
qualified auditor for the use of the money.  I do not want to point fingers but often events like this are fronts to 
skim off  money.  I hope commission will take a pesmestic approach to issuing this conditional use permit 

--  
Larry Beveridge 
larrybeveridge1@gmail.com 
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